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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 193 requires that any Oklahoma state employee who has been employed by the state for two 

or more years shall be granted 6 weeks of leave for the birth or adoption of a child.  

 

Fiscal Impact: $3,000,000 annually to provide 6 weeks of paid care to the average number of 

eligible state employees who have a child every year plus an estimated average number of 

eligible state employees who adopt children every year. 

 

FY’24 Impact: $3 million 

 

Full Year Impact: $3 million 
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